
TRURO PLANNING BOARD SITE VISIT MINUTES 

FEBRUARY 16, 2021 

40 Highland Road 

Attending: Planning Board Members - Anne Greenbaum, Paul Kiernan, Jack Riemer, 

Steve Sollog, Rich Roberts 

For the Applicant - Alan Cabral - ABC Building Design 

Mr. Cabral provided overview of project and answered questions. No major problems or issues 
identified. 

1947 building was probably 3 separate small units that were combined. Low ceilings. Current 
plan will provide cathedral ceiling over living area and storage over bedroom. 
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